
 

E-NEWS  

Week of November 15, 2021 

PTO CHICK-FIL-A SPIRIT NIGHT:  Stop by the Chick-fil-A on Asheville Highway on Tuesday, 
November 16, from 3 p.m. - 7 p.m. for Spirit Night. A portion of the proceeds will benefit the PTO and 
HPA. 

ROMEO AND JULIET:  Don’t miss HPA’s performances of Romeo and Juliet in Grizzly Square this 
week. Click here to meet the cast! You have three chances to catch the show: 

• Friday, Nov 19, 6:30 p.m. 
• Saturday, Nov 20, 3:00 p.m. 
• Sunday, Nov 21, 3:00 p.m. 

Be sure to purchase tickets online ahead of time to get the best seats and prices. 

• Advanced Online Tickets: 
o General - $7 
o Reserved - $12 

• Tickets at the Door: 
o General - $10 
o Reserved - $15 

For more information, contact Mr. Kenyon at dkenyon@hpaspart.org.  

HOLLY JOLLY CHRISTMAS MARKET:  It’s almost time for the Holly Jolly Christmas Market to 
benefit the HPA Lego League. It’s this Saturday, November 20, from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m. at HPA. You 
can shop local small businesses, artisans, and crafters. You will find more information on the event 
page Ms. Porter created on Facebook.  

CROSS COUNTRY:  Congratulations to our Cross Country team for a trip to the state meet on 
Friday. The girls placed 6th overall, and Bailey McGraw came in 9th place - becoming an All-State 
runner! 

VOLLEYBALL:  Congratulations Mia Bennett! She was named as a Region 1-A All-State selection 
in Volleyball. Click here to see the All-Region and All-State players in the Spartanburg area. 

THANKSGIVING BREAK:  Tuesday, November 23, is a half-day. Student pick-up is at 11:30 a.m. 
Thanksgiving break will be observed from Wednesday, November 24 through Friday, November 26. 
Administrative offices will be closed during this time. Teachers and students will return Monday, 
November 29. 

Thank you for being a part of the HPA family. Have a great week! 



The HPA Team 

 


